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Jill Cataldi

From: Craig O'Connor <craig.r.oconnor@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2022 11:06 AM
To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Cc: Rep. Ajello, Edith H.
Subject: In support of House Bill No. 6601

Chairman shanley and members of the House Committee on State Government and elections, 
 
I write in support of HB 6601, Rep. Ajello’s legislation to improve a law passed in 2017. Free and fair elections 
are crucial to our democracy. Please pass this bill to improve Rhode Island’s efforts to advance this goal. 
 
Craig O’Connor 
408 North Road 
Hope, RI 02831 
craig.r.oconnor@gmail.com    
(401) 479-9787  
 


